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            Circular 04-2023    

  

                                         22 January 2023 

 

 Dear Residents, 

 

            RE: VISITORS PARKING: 

 

 A friendly reminder to please advise visitors to make use of the visitors parkings in the Village and to not just 

            park in the road in front of resident’s houses.  This makes it extremely difficult for others to use the road and  

            to gain access to their garages and parking bays. 

 

Your assistance in this regard will be greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Warm Regards 
 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


